
INVITATION TO BIDDERS 

M&F Litteken Construction Company is advertising for bids for the Midwestern State University Moffett 
Library Construction Phase 1 project.  ALL bids will be received by Midwestern State University and 
should be addressed as follows: 

Attn: Steve Shelley Director of Purchasing/Contract Management 
Proposal RFP #735-18-8201 
Midwestern State University 

Purchasing/Contract Management Department 
3410 Taft Blvd 

Daniel Building, Room 202 
Wichita Falls, TX 76308 

Bids may be delivered as follows: 
• By hand or messenger to the address listed above 
• Email to stephen.shelley@mwsu.edu  

Bids will be received for all BIDDING TRADES. 
• Bids Due – April 17, 2018 at 2:00 PM 
• Pre-Bid Meeting – March 29, 2018 10 AM and April 6, 2018 11 AM, in the Bolin Building Room 

103 
• Specifications and Drawings available https://mwsu.edu/purchasing/ 

The Pre-Bid meeting will be located on the main campus of MSU at the Bolin Building Room 103. Bid 
documents will be available through the MSU purchasing web page at this link, 
https://mwsu.edu/purchasing/.   A HUB subcontracting plan will be required to be submitted with your 
bid. For questions or further information regarding this project please contact Steve Shelley at 
Midwestern State University, at 940-397-4110 or stephen.shelley@mwsu.edu.  MSU reserves the right 
to accept all or part of all bids received. 
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